West Ossipee Fire Commissioners
Non Public Session
Sunday May 17, 2009

Commissioners Present: Joseph Goss, Paul Jay
Others Present: None
Minutes Taken By: Marilyn Bolduc

At 8:10 am a motion was made and passed 2-0 to go into a non public session.

The commissioners review the Memorandum of Work Contract for the Fire Chief sent
to them by the Precinct Attorney Susan Slack.

A motion was made to accept the Memorandum as written; passed 2-0.

The commissioners instructed the Precinct Clerk to sent a letter to Chief Eldridge with
a copy of the memorandum for his review. Chief Eldridge should review the
memorandum and get back to the commissioners if he has any questions. The
Commission would like to finalize the memorandum at the June 15, 2009
Commissioners meeting.

At 8:15 am a motion was made to end the non public session and go back to public
session; passed 2-0.
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